
Gentet ,  Matthias 

From: 
Sent: 22 July 2014 11:24 
To: Planning 
Subject: Hampstead and Highgate chains of ponds Ref 2014/4332/P 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

Dear Jonathan Markwell, 

Application Reference 2014/4332/P 
Associated P c i  2013/7231/P 2014/0320/P 2014/2149/PRE 

As the officer in charge of this application I am writing to say that I object most strongly to this 
application I have lived by Number 1 pond for 44 years The engineering necessity for these 
obtrusive works is disputed by competent experts. The legal requirement for them is being 
challenged in the High Court 

Until both the legal and engineering requirements have been put beyond doubt, Council's duty 
under §15 and §16 of the Hampstead Heath Act 1871 is to refuse permission to proceed 

Yours sincerely, 

Jennie Stoller 


